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-----Original Message-----
From: Todd.Mercer@dfat.gov.au
[mailto:Todd.Mercer@dfat.gov.au]
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2002 10:11 AM
To: Worthington, Glenn (REPS)
Cc: Peter.Shannon@dfat.gov.au; Shennia.Spillane@dfat.gov.au
Subject: RE: Hearing on CCW Fri 12/7

Glenn,

During the recent hearing into the CCW amendment, the Chair
asked whether
any countries had yet ratified the amendment Article 1 of
the Convention.
We have now received advice that two countries (Canada and
the UK) have
ratified. Grateful if you could let me know how we should
convey this
advice to the Committee.

Cheers, Todd


